
Thursday, September 17th 
 

FRIDAY  
Friday is hat day!  Wear your favorite hat Friday and show your school 
spirit! 
 

 
 
GIRLS CROSS COUNTRY 
The girls cross country team ran a stellar race at Pierce Middle School. Amazing races 
ran by Mackenzie Smith, Loghan Alvarez, Brynn Hayes, Braiden Cooper, Reese 
Kasprzak, and many more. Great job girls! 
 
BOYS CROSS COUNTRY 
Amazing job, boys cross country team at their second meet yesterday at Pierce Middle 
School.  The boys took home the victory with Ben Perschon finishing in 1st place, Tyler Onik 
finishing 2nd, and Carter McCall finishing in 3rd place.  Awesome job! Keep it up, boys! 
 
 
CLARK FOOTBALL 
Last night your Clark Coyote Football squad traveled to Merrillville to take on the 
Pirates. Drew Kosteba recovered a fumble and led the defense. Rocco Bartiolomeo and 
Matt Murphy both had long receptions on offense. Vince Cronin controlled the offensive 
line all game long. In the end, the Coyotes came out on top for the win, 16-12. Great win 
and Go Coyotes! 
 
CHESS CLUB 
Attention anyone interested in playing chess or learning how to play chess.  The first 
Chess Club meeting of the school year will take place next Wednesday morning, 
September 23rd, in room 607, from 8:00-8:30 a.m.  Mr. Scheffer or Mr. Carlson will 
meet you at door J at 7:55 a.m. 
 
STUDENT COUNCIL 
Any 5-8th grader interested in Student Council, there will be a call-out meeting next 
Wednesday, September 23rd, at 8:15 a.m. in room 803.  If you have any questions, 
please see Mr. Magdziarz or Ms. Gleason. 
 
WASHINGTON, D.C. TRIP 



Attention 8th graders:  The Washington, D.C. trip is still happening!  The new dates are 
April 29, 30, and May 1st.  You can still sign up.  Please see Mr. Gustas in room 801 for 
information if you are interested in going. 
 
CLARK 2020-21 YEARBOOK 
It's that time--yearbooks are on sale!  Make sure to order your yearbook, like now! Order 
before Saturday, October 31st and get the best deal!!  All orders are online 
through Herff Jones.  Go to:  yearbookordercenter.com and enter the order number for 
Clark 12888.  Check out the flyer on Clark's website!  The following is the breakdown of 
pricing: 
 
From now until October 31 - $25.00 
November 1 - December 18 - $30.00 
December 19 - April 14 - $35.00 
 
CLARK SPIRIT WEAR 
Check out this year's spirit wear on the Clark website.  Orders are due no later than 
Wednesday, September 30th. 
 

PARENTS: 

FORGOTTEN ITEMS 
Please make sure to drop off forgotten items for your students right inside Door J.  The 
table will be checked periodically, and we will make sure to get the items to your 
students.  It is not necessary to walk into the office as we are trying to minimize outside 
exposure throughout the day due to COVID. 
 
Students, now that we are back in school, please make sure to follow the dress 
code.  Remember, no hats are allowed to be worn in the building.   
 
EARLY DISMISSAL 
If you need to pick up your student early from school, please write a note, have your 
child bring to the front office first thing in the morning, and we will issue a pass for the 
student to leave class at the requested time. You will need to come into the office at 
time of pick-up in order to sign out your child. 
 

http://yearbookordercenter.com/

